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Imagine the result 

 
Jay Gewin 
Utilities Manager 
City of Key West 
525 Angelia Street 
Key West, FL  33041 

Subject: 

Extension to the Master Agreement to Furnish Financial Consulting Services  
 
 
Dear Mr. Gewin: 

Malcolm Pirnie, the Water Division of ARCADIS (“Malcolm Pirnie”) respectfully 
requests a final one-year extension of the executed Master Agreement to Furnish 
Financial Consulting Services to the City of Key West (“the Agreement”) that was 
executed in accordance with Resolution No. 09-137. The Agreement was adopted by 
City Council on June 22, 2009 and the duration of the agreement is three years from 
the date of the agreement, with an option to renew the contract on a yearly basis for 
up to two years.  As requested, we will hold our contract amounts for the sewer and 
stormwater rate analysis for this extension period the same as the contract amounts 
in 2012. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at 518-250-7353. 

 

Sincerely, 

Malcolm Pirnie, Inc.  

 
John M. Mastracchio, CFA 
Associate Vice President 
 
 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 

8201 Peters Road 

Suite 3400 

Plantation 

Florida 33324 

Tel 954 761 3460 

Fax 954 761 7939 

www.arcadis-us.com 

 

Date: 

January 21, 2013 

Contact: 

John Mastracchio 

Phone: 

(518) 250-7353 

Email: 

john.mastracchio@arcadis-
us.com 
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